
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

Brecon Railway Foundation Phase Trip 
Wednesday 30th November 

 
  
 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
Next week is our Foundation Phase School trip to Brecon Railway on Wednesday 30th November 
for Reception, Year 1 & Year 2. Due to the current weather conditions please can all children 
wear suitable, warm clothes, suitable footwear (e.g. trainers) waterproof coats, gloves etc. 
Children also need to bring a backpack / rucksack for their pack lunches. Parents will be 
informed via text messages / Twitter on updates of the trip throughout the day.  

  
Kind Regards 

  
 
Miss. Ford, Miss. Cotton, Mr. Tilley & Mr. Davies  
  
  

 

 

NNaanntt  yy  PPaarrcc  PPrriimmaarryy  SScchhooooll  
Commercial Street, 

Senghenydd, 

Caerphilly, 

CF83 4GY. 

Tel: (029) 20832116 

E-Mail: nyppa@caerphilly.gov.uk 

Head Teacher - Mrs. N. Davies 

 

‘No Limits to Learning!’ – ‘Dim Ffiniau i Ddysgu!’ 
 

mailto:nyppa@caerphilly.gov.uk

